
UPCOMING EVENTS!! 
 

Mar.   4 -  Academy in Session 
Mar.   7 - Development Committee  
                 Meeting  4:30 
Mar.   8  - BAC Meeting  4:20 
Mar.  10 - End of Third Quarter 
Mar. 13 - Daylight Saving Time begins    
     (Sunday) 
Mar.  15 - Charter Board Meeting 5:00   
Mar.  16 - 100 Day!                                              
Mar.  17 - Vocabulary Day & Parade 
Mar.  21-25 Spring Break - NO SCHOOL!! 
Mar.  28 - Classes Resume 
Mar.  29 - Report Cards go Home 
Mar.  29 - CMAS Testing Begins 
Mar.  29 - Policy Committee Meeting 4:20 
Apr.   1 - Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Apr.   5 - Spring/Class Pictures  
 

 

SPRING FORWARD!
  

 Remember to set your clocks 
one hour ahead before you go to bed 
on Saturday, March 12th. Daylight 
Savings Time goes into effect on the 
13th. 

 

 

Mar. 2022 

 

CONGRATS MR. M! 
 
  Our school counselor, Mr. 
Keith Marcantel received a $500 
Educator Award from the Educating 
Children of Color Organization.  He 
has used the award money to order 
social skills curriculum materials from 
the Social Thinking Organization. Mr. 
Marcantel has been talking to 
students by invitation in classrooms 
about social skills. He recently has 
been talking to students about what 
the word GRIT means as part of 
developing our character. 
Congratulations Mr. M! 

 
 

  Virtual Job Fair 
  
 Lake George Charter School 
will be hosting a Virtual Job Fair  
Saturday, March 12th. Please Stay 
tuned for more details. 

 LAKE GEORGE CHARTER SCHOOL 

First Grade  

Embryology Study 

 
 The First Graders will start 
incubating 18 eggs the week after 
spring break and plan on chicks 
hatching near April 18th. On day 8 of 
incubation Mrs. Barbie Garnett from 
the Park County Extension Agency 
will guide us  in candling the eggs.  It 
should be exciting, since at this stage 
in development we can see blood 
vessels forming, a dark spot which is 
the eye, and some movement.  Later 
in April, please ask a First Grader for 
the most recent embryology update. 

 

 

 

 

LOST & FOUND 
 

 Please check the lost and 
found in the office by the front desk. 
We are getting quite a collection of 
coats, hats, mittens etc.  

 
 

      

   Pebble Pups 
 
 
 Pebble Pups is a branch of 
the Lake George Gem and Mineral 
club for young people interested in 
rocks and minerals and science in 
general.  The club is open to all stu-
dents K - 12th grade.  Our next meet-
ing will be on March 16, 2022 at the 
Lake George Community Center start-
ing at 6:00 pm.  Our topic for this 
meeting will be Topo and Geological 
maps and how they are used.  We 
welcome any new members and hope 
to see many of you at the meeting. 
 
Betty Merchant 
Team leader. 

SPRING FORWARD! 
Daylight Saving Time  

Begins on 
March 13th 

Spring Break! 

Mar. 21-24 

NO SCHOOL! 

CHARTER BOARD  
MEETING 

Tuesday, March 15  
At 5:00 PM 


